
    

PRESS RELEASE
Thursday July 6th, 2017

EVERETT SUMMER YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE TIPPED OFF IT’S 
SEASON JULY 5TH, 2017

Mayor Carlo DeMaria and the City of Everett are happy to announce the opening of the 
Everett Summer Youth Basketball League. Inaugural games tipped off on Wednesday 
July 5th, 2017 at Baldwin Ave Park.

Mayor DeMaria stated, “I understand the importance of team sports and the benefits it 
can provide to our youth. Learning team-work, friendships and bonds that last a lifetime, 
the ability to adjust to ever changing circumstances. All of that can come from team 
sports. I would also like to send a special thank you to all of our volunteer administrators 
and coaches, Steve Supino, Jerry Navarra, Carl Ahearn, John, Nick and Joey Leone and 
my own son Carlo.

The league consists of two different tiers. Tier 1 is 5th and 6th grade players and Tier 2 is 
made up of 7th and 8th grade players. There is still time to register to play. If you are 
interested in enrolling your youngster; please come by Baldwin Ave Park on any 
Wednesday or Thursday night after 4:30pm. Enrollment is Free. Shirts will be provided.

Games begin at 5:00pm every Wednesday and Thursday, and will continue through the 
1st week of August.
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